I am returning the corrected form C-103 showing the Lineberry
#2 well shut in.

Again I apologize for the confusion I have caused. As a new
operator I want to do what is right. I hope in the future I will
be better versed in the rules and regulations. Thank you for your
patience and understanding.

Sincerely,

KELTON OPERATING CORPORATION
C. Dale Kelton

President

Enclosures



